
Name of consultation: Badcaul Primary School 

 

Your comments: Permanently closing Badcaul Primary School would be detrimental to the 
area of Dundonnell. It is the hub of the community and very sorely missed. Having no school in 
an area does not attract young families into the area which is so needed here. 

 

Upload documents or letters :  

 

I am commenting as: Local resident 

 

I am commenting on behalf of:  

 

Name:  

Title First name Last name 

Mrs Shona Ross 

 

Address:  

postcode_search Choose address 
Did you find the address on the list 
above? 

IV23 2QY 
Caberfeidh Badcaul, Dundonnell, 
IV23 2QY 

Yes 

 

 


